
   
 

             
 

            
    
 
  
 

  
 

  
 

          
              
           

        
  

 
                 
               

                
 

 
    
   
   
   
   
   
   
   

 
       

            
  

             
 

 
                  

                  
  

 
                

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

L ivonia Public Schools 

SE C T I O N 504 - N O T I C E O F R E F E RR A L A ND F O R M D 
C O NSE N T F O R E V A L U A T I O N 

Re: 

Dear 

Your child has been referred for an evaluation under Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 
("Section 504"). Section 504 prohibits discrimination on the basis of disability in any program or activity 
receiving federal financial assistance and requires the school district to provide eligible students a free 
appropriate public education designed to meet the student's individual educational needs as adequately as 
the needs of non-disabled students are met. 

In order to be eligible for services under Section 504, a student must have a physical or mental 
impairment that substantially limits one or more major life activities. In determining whether a student 
meets these criteria, the school district will draw upon information from a variety of sources which may 
include the following: 

" School records 
" Observations 
" Standardized tests or other assessments 
" Parent/Student/Teacher interviews 
" Behavior rating scales or other checklists 
" Pertinent medical information 
" Information provided by the parent/guardian 
" Other relevant information 

Your child's teacher(s), building administrator, counselor, and other individuals (school 
psychologist, school nurse, etc.) may be involved in the evaluation process. Once the evaluation is 
completed, a meeting will be scheduled to discuss the results of the evaluation. You will be notified of the 
time, date, and location of the meeting and are welcome to attend and participate in the decision-making 
process. 

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that the school district proposes to evaluate your child 
under Section 504 and to obtain your consent for the evaluation. In addition, enclosed is a copy of the 
Notice of Procedural Safeguards which describes the rights afforded parents under Section 504. 

Please indicate on the enclosed form your consent for the Section 504 evaluation and return this 
form to me as soon as possible. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 
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